
GRANT: 

 

 

The present study was supported by a grant from the Spanish Ministry of 

Health and Consumer Affairs (via a FIS project PI060305).  

It is one of the favorable projects approved in 2006 in the context of I+D+I 2004-

2007 National Plan. 

The project was approved by a resolution from Health Institute Carlos III chief 

of October 17th 2006 as is demonstrated in the attached documents.  

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

  

 

      
Jacobo Trébol, MD, PhD 

General and Digestive Tract Department 

University Hospital “La Paz”. 

Paseo de la Castellana, nº 261, 28046, Madrid, Spain. 

E-mail: jacobotrebol@gmail.com 

mailto:jacobotrebol@gmail.com








 


	13 35654-Grant application form
	PI06_0305 2
	PI06_0305
	EQUIPO INVESTIGADOR PI06_0305

